
Appendix A 

Clerk’s Report to Haigh Parish Council 
16 March 2020 
 
Issues Raised Through the Report It App for Councillors 
Over the past six weeks I have been asked to raise the following issues through the App: 

•    A 20mph sign which had been found dumped on land adjacent to the layby in 
Pendlebury Lane near its junction with School Lane was reported in mid-December and 
was still there at the time of  the Council meeting on 20 January 2020.  Following an 
exchange of  correspondence between me and the RIC and an intervention – at my 
request – by Dist Cllr Chris Ready, the sign was finally removed by 7 February.  Hence 
the enquiry was closed.  

 
Parish Council Eligibility to Apply for Investment Fund Grants 
The officer who attended the meeting in January has confirmed that the Parish Council are not 
eligible to apply for Investment Fund grants. 
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